
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: March 16, 2020  
  
To: Clergy, religious brothers and sisters, principals and parish staff   
   
From: Allen Austin, Associate Director of Campus and Young Adult 

Ministries, Office of Formation and Discipleship    
 
Re: Generation ATL – Campus and Young Adult Ministries  

           
 
The Office of Formation and Discipleship is excited to introduce Generation 
ATL, a resource to support and advance Campus and Young Adult Ministries in 
the Archdiocese of Atlanta.  
 
Our goal is to create a hub for young adult groups and organizations, to 
provide resources for campus ministry and young adult ministry leaders, and 
to help build communities of disciples within the archdiocese. 
 
Please visit the new website at https://generationatl.org and share with those 
whom you serve. 
 
Any questions may be directed to me at aaustin@archatl.com or 404-920-7641. 
 
Thank you! 
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